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TOWN OF LOS GATOS                                          

FINANCE COMMISSION REPORT 

MEETING DATE: 4/29/2024 

ITEM NO: 1 

ADDENDUM 

  
DATE:   April 26, 2024 

TO: Finance Commission 

FROM: Laurel Prevetti, Town Manager 

SUBJECT: Review the Staff Report to Town Council on April 16, 2024 (Item #19) and 
Discuss Options and Scope of Services Potentially Required Arising from the 
Finance Commission’s Recommendation to Retain a Separate Firm to Provide 
the Non-Attest Services as Outlined in the Chavan and Associates 
Engagement Letter. 

 

REMARKS: 
Attachment 6 contains commissioner comments received after distributing the staff report and 
before 11:00 a.m. on Friday, April 26, 2024. 
 
Attachments Previously Received with the Staff Report: 
1. Council Staff Report 4/6/2-24 – Item 19 
2. American Institute of Certified Public Accountants (AICPA) Professional Conduct – Section 

1.295 – Non-Attest Services 
3. Chavan and Associates Engagement Letter 
4. Auditor Communication 
5. Commissioner’s Communications 
 
Attachments received with this Addendum: 
6. Commissioner’s Communications received after distributing the staff report and before 

11:00 a.m. on Friday, April 26, 2024 
 



From: Phil Koen
To: Wendy Wood
Cc: Gitta Ungvari; Linda Reiners
Subject: Government Auditing Standards - agenda item #1
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2024 9:43:31 PM
Attachments: Pages from GAO-24-106786.pdf

[EXTERNAL SENDER]
Hello Wendy, 

Please distribute the attached relevant sections from the Generally Accepted Government
Auditing Standards (GAGAS) to the Finance Commission.

Thank you,

Phil Koen 

ATTACHMENT 6













From: Phil Koen
To: Wendy Wood
Cc: Gitta Ungvari; Linda Reiners
Subject: Agenda Item 1
Date: Thursday, April 25, 2024 10:25:11 PM
Attachments: Pages from GAO-24-106786(1).pdf

[EXTERNAL SENDER]
Wendy,

Please include this in the FC package. 

Thank you,

Phil Koen 





From: Phil Koen
To: Wendy Wood
Cc: Gitta Ungvari; Linda Reiners; Gabrielle Whelan
Subject: RE: Agenda Item 1
Date: Friday, April 26, 2024 9:07:34 AM
Attachments: image002.png

image004.png
RFP for Audit - Scope of Services.pdf
Pages from Chevan and Associates- proposal and contract(2).pdf

[EXTERNAL SENDER]

Wendy,
 
Please include the attached documents as well in today’s
addendum.
 

1. Scope of Services – Town RFP for Audit Services, August 9,
2021

2. Chevan and Associates RFP Response – Specific Audit
Approach, December 6, 2021

I know the Staff report included a link to the Town’s RFP and
Chevan and Associates response to the RFP. Unfortunately, it
was not helpful since it was a link to the entire Finance
Commission Package for the day that the items were discussed
rather than the specific documents requested.
 
As mentioned before, we need to become more efficient in
the data distribution so the FC can effectively and efficiently
conduct a meeting. The current package contains multiple
copies of the same documents and email correspondence
which is purely administrative and not value add. This is
making the FC package unwieldly and not user-friendly.
 



The attached documents are targeted and address the agenda
item. They are extracted from the Town’s RFP and Chevan and
Associates response to the RFP.

Thank you,

Phil Koen
























